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INTERMEDIATE CONCERT BAND DRESS-UP CONCERT

On Tuesday 29 October, students involved in our Intermediate Concert Band performed
their annual concert for their parents.

The dress-up theme was ‘Lion King’. As usual, many of our students put amazing effort into their
costumes; we had lions, zebras, birds, trees, the sun, and monkeys! The best dressed prizes went
to Stella F and Aaron D, congratulations!

Well done to all the students as well, it was a great afternoon of entertaining music and costumes,
and we look forward to what the theme will be for next years’ concert!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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